

Oakville Hydro
Electricity Distribution Inc.
P. O. Box 1900
861 Redwood Square
Oakville ON L6J 5E3
Telephone: 905-825-9400
Fax: 905-825-5831
email: hydro@oakvillehydro.com
www.oakvillehydro.com

November 9, 2009

Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board, 2300 Yonge St. Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Procedural Order No.1 – Appendix A - Applicant Representatives – OEB File No. EB-2009-0271 – Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.

Electricity Distribution Rate Application

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. ("Oakville Hydro") filed an application with the Ontario Energy Board (the "Board") on Aug 28, 2009 under section 78 of the *Ontario Energy Board Act*, 1998, S.O. 1998, c. 15, (Schedule B), seeking approval for changes to the rates that Oakville Hydro charges for electricity distribution, to be effective May 1, 2010.

The Board issued Procedural Order No. 1 on October 7, 2009, stating the Applicant's representatives in Appendix A of the order.

Oakville Hydro is requesting to replace Mr. Alex Bystrin with

Ms. Lesley Gallinger
Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.
Chief Financial Officer
P.O. Box 1900
861 Redwood Square
Oakville ON L6J 5E3

Tel: 905-925-4444 Fax: 905-825-4437

lgallinger@oakvillehydro.com

Should there be any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,

Cristina Birceanu

Manager, Regulatory Affairs

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.

Telephone- (905) 825-4422

Email-cbirceanu@oakvillehydro.com